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February 25, 2018 
 
Dear Parent and Guardians; 
 
In celebration of “kindness month” and in recognition of anti-bullying day at Kennedy 
Trail we will be showing the movie “Wonder” on Tuesday, February 27th, 2018 to 
students in grade 4-7.  This movie is based on a novel and is the inspiration for the 
“Choose Kind” movement. 
 
“Wonder” is about a boy with a facial deformity who is bullied and how he overcomes 
the bullying and tries to fit in at school.  The movie is rated “PG” or parental guidance 
in British Columbia.   
http://www.imdb.com/title/tt2543472/parentalguide is website that provides 
information around this rating.  If you do not wish your child to see this movie, please 
write a note in your child’s planner and we will make alternative arrangements. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Christine Shepherd 
Principal 


